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Dear Parents and/or Guardians: 

 
The Middle Years Team would like to welcome your scholar(s) back to Kirkbride. We are so excited to begin 
the 2025-2026 school year! 
 
Sixth and seventh grade students will need to adjust to four different teachers and a full workload, while 
eighth grade students will go through the high school selection process with the guidance of our 
counseling team. We are confident that with your support and encouragement, our scholars will be 
successful this year and be prepared for a great future.   
​
Teachers will use Google Classroom as a way of sharing assignments and projects, as well as a way for 
students to communicate with us when they have questions or concerns about assignments. Parents can 
communicate with us via ClassDojo. 
 
Please talk with your child about the importance of checking Google Classroom daily during the school 
year to access classwork, projects, and assignments. Independent research projects are given throughout 
the school year.  We are here to support your child with the completion of assigned projects. Please reach 
out to us and we will do everything possible to make these projects fun and worthwhile for all students. 
Information on these projects will be sent home well before the due date. 

 
We are excited to work with you and your children this year. We are confident that if we all work together, 
this will be a great school year!  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.   
​
Respectfully,  
Ms. McKnight 
Autistic Support 
smcknight@philasd.org 
 

    

    

    

 
 

 
 



                    Ms. McKnight Classroom Supplies List for 2025-2026 School Year 
 
 
 
These items listed below can be found at Dollar Tree, Target, Five Below, or Walmart even if 
you have left over items from last year will work. 
 
 
● Headphones with a 3.5 mm jack (Over the head headphones (no bluetooth earbuds please) 
● 1 box of pencils  
● 4 Plastic two-pocket folders (1 blue, 1 red, 1 yellow, 1 green)  
● 1 glue bottle or 4 glue sticks  
● 1 pack of copy paper  
● 1 pack of colored markers  
● 1 pack of crayons    
● 1 pack of dry-erase markers  
● 2 Spiral notebook 
● 2 bottles of Hand Sanitizer  
● 4 Lysol, Clorox Wipes or Disinfecting Wipes 
● 4 paper towel rolls  
● 4 boxes of tissues  
●  Refillable water bottle used daily  
 
 
* These items will be utilized throughout the school year please get everything listed. If 
you have any questions/concerns contact Ms. McKnight. 
 
 
 
Thank you 
Ms. McKnight 
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